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The Keep the Horton General campaign continues to fight for services to be maintained at the Horton Hospital in Banbury.  Below is a letter that every GP in the area (85 in total) was sent yesterday, pleading with them not to capitulate under increasing pressure from the Oxford Radcliffe Trust.
Dear Dr……

We know that the members of the North Oxfordshire & South Northamptonshire General Practitioners Forum concluded that the initial proposals put forward by the Oxford Radcliffe Trust were ‘unsafe and inhumane’.  This became a major factor in forcing the Trust to reconsider their plans.  In our view the revised proposals do not appear to be significantly different from the original.

Please let me reassure you that we understand the pressure you are under to comply with the Trust’s wishes.  We acknowledge that you have been put in the unenviable position of choosing between ‘ the lesser of two evils’  - the Trust's proposals or the difficulties that existing services might have in two years time if national policies are not reconsidered.  Nationally training needs are being put before service delivery.  PLEASE can you collectively, with The Trust, fight the way the European Working Time Directive (EWTD) and Modernising Medical Careers (MMC) are being used.

We believe that prevention is better than palliative treatment. The shortening of specialist training at the same time as the full introduction of EWTD and blocking of training posts to non EU graduates will destroy many small general hospitals like the Horton. This must be opposed at both local and national level. The Trust has done nothing in this respect and, we feel, is trying to hide from its responsibilities to the community.  If ‘the way’ is to look solely at ones own local area the national forces, that wish to replace the General Hospital, will succeed.  

You can be in no doubt that there is a serious risk that if the proposals go ahead at the Horton General Hospital further downgrading will follow.

Your patients rely on you, their Primary Carers, to represent their best interests.  We urge you to stand firm against the proposals and not give in to any NHS pressure. PLEASE stick to your principles.  If the GPs remain resolute the outcome should surely be an independent review.

I would like to stress that we, the Keep the Horton General committee, is doing everything in its power to ensure that the public – your patients – are kept well informed and that the campaign receives the publicity it deserves.

We have received numerous messages of support both personally and through our website; we are relying on you to stand fast against the Trust and represent the people of Banburyshire who, across the board, are very frightened by the repercussions of losing their local hospital services.   

Yours sincerely

GEORGE PARISH

Chairman – Keep the Horton General Campaign  
________________________________________________________________________
For more details contact Chairman: Cllr George Parish, 26 Glamis Place, Banbury OX16 OHZ tel: 0781 5995090 email: ga.parish@btinternet.com  www.keepthehortongeneral.org 
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